December 4, 2022
To the Historic Commission

| am fully in support of Sean and Shanna Hoskins’ plans for an addition to 320
South Seventh St. | believe the addition will fit well within the historic context of
the neighborhood while enhancing the functionality of the house for their family

Raymond Maturo

328 South-Seventh St |




